Jeff Tateosian

2014

From:

Jeff Tateosian-Editor [peninsulatennisclub=gmail.com@mail77.atl51.rsgsv.net] on behalf of

Jeff Tateosian-Editor [peninsulatennisclub@gmail.com]

Sent:

Friday, December 05, 2014 4:27 PM Jeff

To: Subject:

Peninsula Tennis Club Monthly News Update~December 2014

Official Monthly Update of the Peninsula Tennis Club- Jeff Tateosian, edito 650.347-1439 jefftat@pacbell.net

Email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.





PTC News Update

December 2014

Peninsula Tennis Club <u>Upcoming Events & Activities</u>

Saturday, December 13th

Tuesday, January 20th

Sunday, February 1st

Holiday Party

Annual Membership Meeting
13th Annual Super Bowl Party

From the Drop Shot staff & contributors:

Best Wishes for a wonderful Holiday Season to our PTC members.

Social News: Kay Coskey

Need a break from the December chaos? Come join the fun on Saturday, December 13th starting at 6:00 PM and enjoy a delicious dinner, music and libations at our annual Holiday Party. There is no cost for members, so please bring a tasty appetizer or salad to compliment the main entrees and desserts provided by the Social committee. Wear your favorite holiday cocktail attire at this adult-only event and dance the night away with live music provided by a local band, "Chads." RSVP to *Lona* or on the sign-up sheet located in the clubroom. Happy Holidays!

Manager: Lona Means

Attention tennis players! It's time to sign up for the USTA Adult over 40 and Adult over 40 Mixed season beginning January 5th. Please contact the following PTC captains prior to signing up for the team.

Additionally, I am looking for volunteers to captain the Mixed over 40 - 6.0 team this season. The deadline to sign up a team is Monday, December 8th. Please contact me if you are interested.

- 3.0 Women Whitney Murphy: whitney1103@yahoo.com
- 3.5 Women Adrienne Schubiner: adrienne 347@comcast.com
- 4.0 Women Natalie Vasiliev: nataliedv10@gmail.com
- 4.5 Women Mindy Wong: rmrmz@pacbell.net

- 3.0 Men Gene Trainor: gtrainor@foundationcapital.com
- 3.5 Men Doug Heffernan: dougheff43@gmail.com
- 4.0 Men Chris Cooke: christopher.ccooke@gmail.com
- 4.5 Men David Bressie: david@intereal.com
- 6.0 Mixed: TBD
- 7.0 Mixed: Jerry Ceglia: jpceglia@gmail.com
- 8.0 Mixed: Jeff Schubiner: drjschubiner@comcast.net
- 9.0 Mixed: Ron Pang: ron@ronpanginsurance.com

I look forward to seeing you all at the Holiday Party on December 13th!

Membership News: Kenny March

The following activities have taken place during December:

Congratulations to our new members.

Chad & Lauren Altbaier – Paige ('07) & Chase ('11)

Photos will be seen in the January Drop Shot.

<u>Member Resignations:</u>

Kris & Gary Hurley

New Applicants:

Ivona Rosenstein (Sponsors – March & Myers)

House & Grounds News: Phil Zlatunich

Season's greetings to all PTC members! Just a couple of quick reminders, after using the rollers to dry the courts, PLEASE hang them back up <u>before</u> you begin playing. Leaving them resting on the ground for any length of time will damage the foam roller. Also the ball machines will not operate properly when the balls become damp or wet. See you out on the courts.

Club News:

Congratulations to *John Stone* & *Erik van Dillen* for winning this year's Club Gin Rummy Doubles Tournament in October. It was the first win for both of these veteran players. Second place went to **Ben Chew** and last year champion **Craig Andrews**.

Recently, we held our 7th Annual Club Hold'em Poker Tournament, featuring a field of 24 players. Congratulations to *Alan Klein* for winning this prestigious tournament. *Jim Sobel* took 2nd place, with *Craig Zimmerman*, *Adam Klein* and *Bill Campana* all cashing in at 3rd - 5th position respectively.

Contribution from Lee Bradford: I would like to offer praise for two longtime PTC members in the current (Nov/Dec) issue of "Inside Tennis" magazine. All of page 35 is devoted to *Betty Cookson*, while the very next page features *Dyle Anderson*. (Major goof in Dyle's story, however – the magazine editor got his last name wrong). Betty has

been honored by the USTA with their national service award for her volunteer work at both sectional and national levels over the years. She's also a National Champion doubles player in the women's 90s. As for Dyle, he, at 93, competed in California's annual North/South Super Senior Team Challenge held in Fresno in October. Although the South won, it was very close. And, yes, Betty was there to help run the tournament.

unsubscribe from this list | update subscription preferences

This email was sent to jefftat@pacbell.net

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Peninsula Tennis Club · 433 Chatham Road · Burlingame, CA 94010 · USA

